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ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER No. 005
Series of 2023

FOR: NATIONAL BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND OFFICERS
ALL CHAPTER OFFICERS AND TRUSTEES
ALL SOCIETY CHAIRPERSONS AND MEMBERS
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP

SUBJECT: IECEP FIRE PREVENTION MONTH CELEBRATION

DATE 05 FEBRUARY 2023

By virtue of Proclamation No. 115-A, signed by then-President Ferdinand E. Marcos,
and Proclamation No. 360 in 1986, the month of March was declared as “Fire
Prevention Month” or “Burn Prevention Month.”

The fire prevention month campaign, according to the measure, promotes “safety
consciousness among our people every day of the year as a positive preventive
approach to a problem that can be solved by more caution, vigilance, sobriety, the
exercise of common sense, and respect for the law.”

Incidents of fire are very much prevalent as the summer season enters the frame, and
BFP aims to push for campaigns that will educate people to be more careful and
educated to prevent any untoward incidents. IECEP, being an organization with
professionals who play a very vital role on Fire Safety and Protection in the country,
should have a significant role on this campaign.

As such, all Chapters along with the IECEP Building Electronics and Auxiliary Systems
Society (BEASS) are hereby enjoined to visit the nearest Bureau of Fire Protection (BFP)
regional/city/municipality office within their locality and offer ACTIVE participation on
BFP events lined-up in support of the Fire Prevention Month this March 2023. Presence
in motorcades, tree planting, and seminars/workshops on the role of Electronics
Engineers in Fire Safety and Protection are among the set of activities IECEP could offer
to BFP.

Photo and Video documentations with Live Streaming on the Chapter FB Pages are
highly encouraged, if applicable, to highlight the IECEP-wide support for such activities.
In addition, Chapters are requested to share online collaterals through their respective
social media channels either from IECEP National or from the official pages of
concerned agencies. Physical Banners, as far as practicable, are likewise to be
displayed, in your respective offices, if applicable.

It is understood that activities to be conducted in compliance to this Order shall be on
the Chapter's financial account.
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Accomplishment reports shall be compiled and submitted to the National Secretariat
(secretariat@iecepnational.com) and the  National Secretary  General
(secretary.general@iecepnational.com). Compliance to this Order shall be duly
considered support to National issuances and related recognitions. Should you have
clarifications regarding this Order, you may contact the Secretary General, Engr. Kris
Andrew B. Trinidad, via the email address above.

Lastly, IECEP Chapters may refer to BFP Memorandum Circular 2022-003 - Guidelines
in institutionalizing the Fire Prevention Campaign, and how this could be integrated to
our Fire Prevention Month Activities.

Provisions stated on this order shall be effective immediately. Furthermore, this Order
shall be posted in IECEP's Medium of General Circulation.

Please be guided accordingly.

Engr. Lyle Anthony Jowill G. Villas
National President
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